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The Complete Midnight Breed 12-Book Bundle Lara Adrian 2016-02-02 Prepare for seduction as bestselling author Lara Adrian unleashes a new
breed of vampire in this heart-pounding series of paranormal romance and suspense. Together in one convenient ebook bundle, here are all
twelve books in the Midnight Breed series: KISS OF MIDNIGHT KISS OF CRIMSON MIDNIGHT AWAKENING MIDNIGHT RISING VEIL OF MIDNIGHT ASHES OF
MIDNIGHT SHADES OF MIDNIGHT TAKEN BY MIDNIGHT DEEPER THAN MIDNIGHT DARKER AFTER MIDNIGHT EDGE OF DAWN CRAVE THE NIGHT Also includes the
ebook novella A Taste of Midnight! “Evocative, enticing . . . Enter Lara Adrian’s vampire world and be enchanted!”—New York Times
bestselling author J. R. Ward Part human, part otherworldly, the Breed has lived among humankind for thousands of years, maintaining a
tentative peace built on secrecy, power, and the dark justice carried out by the formidable warriors of the Order. But now, a blood war
within the race is set to ignite. Vampires are going Rogue in startling numbers, feeding without discretion, killing humans in the streets.
It is up to the Order to stop the spreading threat of Rogue domination—and in so doing, each of the warriors will be forced to confront
private demons, darkest secrets, deepest fears. Some will know triumph, some will know loss, but each warrior can count on one thing: Love,
when it finds him, will often come at the worst possible moment, with the least likely woman . . . and it will bring each of these powerful
males to his knees. Praise for Lara Adrian’s Midnight Breed novels “A thrilling blend of dark passion and heart-pounding action. Lara Adrian
always delivers a keeper!”—New York Times bestselling author Gena Showalter “An adrenaline-fueled, sizzlingly sexy, darkly intense addition
to Lara Adrian’s addictively readable paranormal Breed series.”—Chicago Tribune, on Midnight Awakening “Packed with danger and action . . .
Adrian has hit upon an unbeatable story mix.”—RT Book Reviews, on Midnight Rising “A riveting novel that will keep readers mesmerized . . .
If you like romance combined with heart-stopping paranormal suspense, you’re going to love this book.”—BookPage, on Darker After Midnight
“Delivers an abundance of nail-biting, suspenseful chills [and] red-hot sexy thrills.”—Booklist (starred review), on Edge of Dawn “Steamy
and intense.”—Publishers Weekly, on Crave the Night
Hedwig and the Angry Inch Stephen Trask 2003 THE STORY: This groundbreaking Obie-winning Off-Broadway smash also won multiple awards for
its hit film adaptation. It tells the story of internationally ignored song stylist Hedwig Schmidt, a fourth-wall smashing East German rock
'n' roll godde
The Breadwinner Deborah Ellis 2004-03-04 Because the Taliban rulers of Kabul, Afghanistan impose strict limitations on women's freedom and
behavior, eleven-year-old Parvana must disguise herself as a boy so that her family can survive after her father's arrest.
Street Child (HarperCollins Children’s Modern Classics) Berlie Doherty 2013-02-14 The unforgettable tale of an orphan in Victorian London,
based on the boy whose plight inspired Dr Barnardo to found his famous children’s homes.
The Magic Hunt L.L. Raand 2014-03-17 In the aftermath of an assassination attempt, Sylvan Mir, wolf Were Alpha, and her mate Drake McKennan
turn their backs on the government that has threatened their survival, vowing to protect their own with primal force, regardless the cost in
blood. After escaping the Vampire dungeons beneath the blood club Nocturne, Fae royal Torren de Brinna petitions Sylvan for sanctuary,
setting Sylvan and her allies on a collision course with Francesca, Viceregal of the Eastern Vampire seethe. In the midst of war, Torren
finds her heart at risk from a young dominant Were, while Francesca's Vampire enforcer Michel draws one of Sylvan's trusted guards into a
web of seduction and danger. Hunted by human extremists, targeted by the Shadow Lords who fear her growing power, and beset by enemies
masquerading as friends, Sylvan leads the Timberwolf Pack to war on two fronts as alliances shift and long-held beliefs are challenged. A
Midnight Hunters novel.
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Bound to Darkness Lara Adrian 2015-08-06 The "strikingly original" (Booklist) Midnight Breed vampire romance series continues with a pulsepounding novel of paranormal passion and suspense from New York Times and #1 international bestselling author Lara Adrian.Carys Chase is
accustomed to making her own rules and letting her heart lead the way--no matter what anyone else has to say about it. A rare Breed female
and a daywalker as well, headstrong, beautiful Carys is one of the most powerful of her kind. She lives passionately and loves without
limits, especially when it comes to the lethal cage-fighting Breed warrior called Rune.Unbeatable in the ring, Rune exists in a brutal world
of blood and bone and death. He's made his share of enemies both in and out of the arena, and his secrets run as deep and turbulent as his
past. A dangerous loner who has survived by his fists and fangs, Rune has never allowed anyone to get too close to him...until Carys. But
when the bodies buried in his past rise up to threaten his present, Rune must choose between betraying Carys's trust or putting her in the
crosshairs of a battle neither of them can hope to win on their own.
1001 Dark Nights: Bundle Twenty Rebecca Zanetti 2019-09-17 ? From New York Times and USA Today bestselling authors Rebecca Zanetti, Kristen
Ashley, Larissa Ione, and Laura Kaye. Four Dark Tales. Four Sensual Stories. Four Page Turners. BLAZE ERUPTING: Scorpius Syndrome/A Brigade
Novella by Rebecca Zanetti Hugh Johnson is nobody’s hero, and the idea of being in the limelight makes him want to growl. He takes care of
his brothers, does his job, and enjoys a mellow evening hanging with his hound dog and watching the sports channel. So when sweet and sexy
Ellie Smithers from his college chemistry class asks him to save millions of people from a nuclear meltdown, he doggedly steps forward while
telling himself that the world hasn’t changed and he can go back to his relaxing life. One look at Ellie and excitement doesn’t seem so bad.
ROUGH RIDE: A Chaos Novella by Kristen Ashley Rosalie Holloway put it all on the line for the Chaos Motorcycle Club. Informing to Chaos on
their rival club—her man’s club, Bounty—Rosalie knows the stakes. And she pays them when her man, who she was hoping to scare straight,
finds out she’s betrayed him and he delivers her to his brothers to mete out their form of justice. But really, Rosie has long been denying
that, as she drifted away from her Bounty, she’s been falling in love with Everett “Snapper” Kavanagh, a Chaos brother. Snap is the bikerboy-next door with the snowy blue eyes, quiet confidence and sweet disposition who was supposed to keep her safe…and fell down on that job.
HAWKYN: A Demonica Novellaby Larissa Ione As a special class of earthbound guardian angel called Memitim, Hawkyn is charged with protecting
those whose lives are woven into the fabric of the future. His success is legendary, so when he’s given a serial killer to watch over, he
sees no reason for that to change. But Hawkyn’s own future is jeopardized after he breaks the rules and rescues a beautiful woman from the
killer’s clutches, setting off an explosive, demonic game of cat and mouse that pits brother against brother and that won’t end until
someone dies. RIDE DIRTY: A Raven Riders Novella by Laura Kaye Caine McKannon is all about rules. As the Raven Riders’ Sergeant-at-Arms, he
prizes loyalty to his brothers and protection of his club. As a man, he takes pleasure wherever he can get it but allows no one
close—because distance is the only way to ensure people can’t hurt you. And he’s had enough pain for a lifetime. Kids and school are
kindergarten teacher Emma Kerry’s whole life, so she’s stunned to realize she has an enemy—and even more surprised to find a protector in
the intimidating man who saved her. Tall, dark, and tattooed, Caine is unlike any man Emma’s ever known, and she’s as uncertain of him as
she is attracted. Every Dark Nights tale is breathtakingly sexy and magically romantic.
A Taste of Midnight Lara Adrian 2012-11-15 In this spellbinding eBook novella of otherworldly desire, a woman whose destiny was born from a
blood kiss discover that second chances do come... even for immortals. A shimmering holiday gala lights up an ancient castle in the Scottish
Highlands, but beautiful widowed Breedmate Danika MacConn feels alone in the crowd. Even, among the friends and festivity of the Darkhaven
celebration, she can't forget her lost love, a fallen warrior of the Order. Her brief return to her mate's homeland has become treacherous
after rejecting the advances of a dangerous Edinburgh crime boss with a taste for blood sport. As Danika seeks to expose the vampire and his
dark trade , she discovers an unexpected ally in his forbidding, enigmatic henchman, Brannoc, a man who exudes heat, danger, and dark
menace...
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Deeper Than Midnight Lara Adrian 2011-06-28 DELIVERED FROM THE DARKNESS, A WOMAN FINDS HERSELF PLUNGED INTO A PASSION THAT IS DEEPER THAN
MIDNIGHT. At eighteen, Corinne Bishop was a beautiful, spirited young woman living a life of privilege as the adopted daughter of a wealthy
family. Her world changed in an instant when she was stolen away and held prisoner by the malevolent vampire Dragos. After many years of
captivity and torment, Corinne is rescued by the Order, a cadre of vampire warriors embroiled in a war against Dragos and his followers. Her

innocence taken, Corinne has lost a piece of her heart as well—the one thing that gave her hope during her imprisonment, and the only thing
that matters to her now that she is free. Assigned to safeguard Corinne on her trip home is a formidable golden-eyed Breed male called
Hunter. Once Dragos’s most deadly assassin, Hunter now works for the Order, and he’s hell-bent on making Dragos pay for his manifold sins.
Bonded to Corinne by their mutual desire, Hunter will have to decide how far he’ll go to end Dragos’s reign of evil—even if carrying out his
mission means shattering Corinne’s tender heart.
The Glass Castle Jeannette Walls 2006-01-02 Journalist Walls grew up with parents whose ideals and stubborn nonconformity were their curse
and their salvation. Rex and Rose Mary and their four children lived like nomads, moving among Southwest desert towns, camping in the
mountains. Rex was a charismatic, brilliant man who, when sober, captured his children's imagination, teaching them how to embrace life
fearlessly. Rose Mary painted and wrote and couldn't stand the responsibility of providing for her family. When the money ran out, the Walls
retreated to the dismal West Virginia mining town Rex had tried to escape. As the dysfunction escalated, the children had to fend for
themselves, supporting one another as they found the resources and will to leave home. Yet Walls describes her parents with deep affection
in this tale of unconditional love in a family that, despite its profound flaws, gave her the fiery determination to carve out a successful
life. -- From publisher description.
The Old Breed of Marine Abraham Felber 2015-09-11 On Friday, August 7, 1942, at 1300, after a furious cannonading by the Navy fighting
vessels slamming salvo after salvo into the shores, 36-year-old Marine Sergeant Abraham Felber jumped from a Higgins boat onto Beach Red in
the first-wave assault on the deadly jungle island of Guadalcanal. Felber was responsible for writing the Record of Events for his unit, and
recorded in meticulous detail the fighting that wrested Guadalcanal from the enemy in the skies, off the shores, and in the muddy jungles.
This work is part of the diary that Abraham Felber kept during his service in World War II. It begins with January 7, 1941, and ends with
December 31, 1945. As the 1st Sergeant of Headquarters Battery, 11th Marines, Felber dealt with both officers and enlisted men, which
exposed him to the perspectives and insights of both. Felber was also granted the unusual privilege of taking photographs during the
Guadalcanal and Cape Gloucester campaigns, some of which are published here for the first time. Felber's accounts of his unit's role in the
combat at Guadalcanal and Cape Gloucester; his time at Guantanamo Bay, Parris Island and Camp Lejune; daily life, and other experiences are
presented here as he recorded them.
The Midnight Breed Series 10-Book Bundle Lara Adrian 2013-07-15 Prepare for seduction as Lara Adrian unleashes a new breed of vampire in
this heart-pounding series of paranormal romance and suspense. Together in one convenient eBook bundle, here are the first ten books in the
Midnight Breed series, now including Darker After Midnight. Part human, part otherworldly, the Breed has lived among humankind for thousands
of years, maintaining a tentative peace built on secrecy, power, and the dark justice carried out by the formidable warriors of the Order.
But now, a blood war within the race is set to ignite. “Evocative, enticing, erotic . . . Enter Lara Adrian’s vampire world and be
enchanted!”—New York Times bestselling author J. R. Ward Vampires are going Rogue in startling numbers, feeding without discretion, killing
humans in the streets. It is up to the Order to stop the spreading threat of Rogue domination—and in so doing, each of the warriors will be
forced to confront private demons, darkest secrets, deepest fears. Some will know triumph, some will know loss, but each warrior can count
on one thing: Love, when it finds him, will often come at the worst possible moment, with the least likely woman . . . and it will bring
each of these powerful males to his knees. KISS OF MIDNIGHT KISS OF CRIMSON MIDNIGHT AWAKENING MIDNIGHT RISING VEIL OF MIDNIGHT ASHES OF
MIDNIGHT SHADES OF MIDNIGHT TAKEN BY MIDNIGHT DEEPER THAN MIDNIGHT DARKER AFTER MIDNIGHT Also includes the eBook novella “A Taste of
Midnight”! Praise for Lara Adrian’s Midnight Breed novels “A thrilling blend of dark passion and heart-pounding action. Lara Adrian always
delivers a keeper!”—New York Times bestselling author Gena Showalter “A riveting novel that will keep readers mesmerized . . . If you like
romance combined with heart-stopping paranormal suspense, you’re going to love this book.”—BookPage, on Darker After Midnight “A fast-paced
tale of romantic suspense and intense realistic characters . . . Adrian compels people to get hooked on her storylines.”—Romance Reviews
Today, on Shades of Midnight “An entertaining ride and as usual kept me riveted from page one.”—The Romance Reader Connection, on Ashes of
Midnight “Will enthrall you and leave you breathless for more.”—Wild on Books, on Veil of Midnight “Packed with danger and action . . .
Adrian has hit upon an unbeatable story mix.”—RT Book Reviews, on Midnight Rising “An adrenaline-fueled, sizzlingly sexy, darkly intense
addition to Lara Adrian’s addictively readable paranormal Breed series.”—Chicago Tribune, on Midnight Awakening
Heir of Fire Sarah J. Maas 2014-09-11 The third instalment to the global #1 bestselling series. As the King of Adarlan's Assassin, Celaena
Sardothien is bound to serve the tyrant who slaughtered her dear friend. But she has vowed to make him pay. The answers Celaena needs to
destroy the king lie across the sea Wendlyn. And Chaol, Captain of the King's Guard, has put his future in jeopardy to send her there. Yet
as Celaena seeks her destiny in Wendlyn, a new threat is preparing to take to the skies. Will Celaena find the strength not only to win her
own battles, but to fight a war that could pit her loyalties to her own people against those she has grown to love? This third novel in the
THRONE OF GLASS sequence, from global #1 bestselling author Sarah J. Maas, is packed with more heart-stopping action, devastating drama and
swoonsome romance, and introduces some fierce new heroines to love and hate.
Midnight's Kiss Thea Harrison 2015-05-05 Ever since their scorching affair ended years ago, Julian, the Nightkind King, and Melisande,
daughter of the Light Fae Queen, have tried to put the past behind them - and distance between them. But when a war breaks out between
Julian and Justine, a powerful Vampyre of the Nightkind council, they find themselves thrown together under treacherous circumstances . . .
Kidnapped as leverage against Julian, Melly is convinced that her former lover won't be rushing to her rescue. But when Julian gives himself
up to save her, they both end up Justine's captives. Armed only with their wits and their anger, Melly and Julian must work together to
escape. But will they be able to ignore their complicated history, or will the fiery passion that once burned them blaze again?
Taken by Midnight Lara Adrian 2010-11-04 Her desire for revenge is ice cold... In the frozen wilds of the Alaskan interior, former state
trooper Jenna Darrow was taken hostage by a deadly vampire who terrorized her for hours, feeding on her blood and leaving her more dead than
alive. But Jenna did survive - albeit as an altered being... Now Jenna wants revenge on that vampire, and for that she must turn to the very
race of beings who terrify her the most: the Breed. But of all the Breed warriors it is Brock, the immense, forbidding male who makes Jenna
feel most at ease. Even more unsettling are the unbidden emotions Brock stirs within her. And the affair that begins as a physical
understanding devoid of emotional strings soon blazes into something much deeper - but just as their passion flares white hot so does a
ghost from Brock's past threaten to break their fragile, forbidden love.
Kiss of Midnight Lara Adrian 2007-05-01 He watches her from across the crowded dance club, a sensual black-haired stranger who stirs
Gabrielle Maxwell’s deepest fantasies. But nothing about this night—or this man—is what it seems. For when Gabrielle witnesses a murder
outside the club, reality shifts into something dark and deadly. In that shattering instant she is thrust into a realm she never knew
existed—a realm where vampires stalk the shadows and a blood war is set to ignite. Lucan Thorne despises the violence carried out by his
lawless brethren. A vampire himself, Lucan is a Breed warrior, sworn to protect his kind—and the unwitting humans existing alongside
them—from the mounting threat of the Rogues. Lucan cannot risk binding himself to a mortal woman, but when Gabrielle is targeted by his
enemies, he has no choice but to bring her into the dark underworld he commands. Here, in the arms of the Breed’s formidable leader,
Gabrielle will confront an extraordinary destiny of danger, seduction, and the darkest pleasures of all. . . .
Midnight Touch L. Ann 2018-12-03 Trouble always finds Shaun Jacobs... So, really, the sizzling hot alpha male shouldn't have been surprised
when a move to a new town and a fresh start doesn't go according to plan - especially when Shaun's wolf lays claim to the beauty he
unexpectedly finds on his property. Passion soars, but Cassie comes with her own brand of trouble in the form of an ex who can't take no for
an answer. To make matters worse, there's a hunter on Shaun's tail. One who will stop at nothing to take down the Midnight pack once and for
all. The stakes are high but Shaun won't be going down without a fight.
Paper Towns John Green 2013 Special edition slipcase edition of John Green's Paper Towns, with pop-up paper town. From the bestselling
author of The Fault in our Stars. Quentin Jacobsen has always loved Margo Roth Spiegelman, for Margo (and her adventures) are the stuff of
legend at their high school. So when she one day climbs through his window and summons him on an all-night road trip of revenge he cannot
help but follow. But the next day Margo doesn't come to school and a week later she is still missing. Q soon learns that there are clues in
her disappearance . . . and they are for him. But as he gets deeper into the mystery - culminating in another awesome road trip across
America - he becomes less sure of who and what he is looking for. Masterfully written by John Green, this is a thoughtful, insightful and
hilarious coming-of-age story.
Tempted by Midnight: A Midnight Breed Novella Lara Adrian 2015-01-12 From New York Times and USA Today bestselling author Lara Adrian comes
a new story in her Midnight Breed series… Once, they lived in secret alongside mankind. Now, emerged from the shadows, the Breed faces
enemies on both sides—human and vampire alike. No one knows that better than Lazaro Archer, one of the eldest, most powerful of his kind.
His beloved Breedmate and family massacred by a madman twenty years ago, Lazaro refuses to open his heart again. Sworn to his duty as the
leader of the Order’s command center in Italy, the last thing the hardened warrior wants is to be tasked with the rescue and safekeeping of
an innocent woman in need of his protection. But when a covert mission takes a deadly wrong turn, Lazaro finds himself in the unlikely role
of hero with a familiar, intriguing beauty he should not desire, but cannot resist. Melena Walsh has never forgotten the dashing Breed male
who saved her life as a child. But the chivalrous hero of her past is in hard contrast to the embittered, dangerous man on whom her safety
now depends. And with an unwanted—yet undeniable—desire igniting between them, Melena fears that Lazaro’s protection may come at the price
of her heart…. **Every 1001 Dark Nights novella is a standalone story. For new readers, it’s an introduction to an author’s world. And for

fans, it’s a bonus book in the author’s series. We hope you'll enjoy each one as much as we do.**
The Outlander Series Bundle: Books 5, 6, 7, and 8 Diana Gabaldon 2015-10-13 As their story is told on the hit Starz series, the
unforgettable adventures of steadfast Highland warrior Jamie Fraser and time-traveling Englishwoman Claire Randall continue in the ongoing
Outlander novels. This eBook bundle includes the fifth, sixth, seventh, and eighth books in the series: THE FIERY CROSS A BREATH OF SNOW AND
ASHES AN ECHO IN THE BONE WRITTEN IN MY OWN HEART’S BLOOD The year is 1771, and war is coming. Jamie Fraser’s wife tells him so. Little as
he wishes to, he must believe it, for hers is a gift of dreadful prophecy—a time-traveler’s certain knowledge. Claire’s unique view of the
future has brought him both danger and deliverance in the past. Her knowledge of the oncoming revolution is a flickering torch that may
light his way through the perilous years ahead—or ignite a conflagration that will leave their lives in ashes. Praise for Diana Gabaldon’s
Outlander novels “Marvelous and fantastic adventures, romance, sex . . . perfect escape reading.”—San Francisco Chronicle, on Outlander
“History comes deliciously alive on the page.”—New York Daily News, on Outlander “A grand adventure written on a canvas that probes the
heart, weighs the soul and measures the human spirit across [centuries].”—CNN, on The Fiery Cross “The large scope of the novel allows
Gabaldon to do what she does best, paint in exquisite detail the lives of her characters.”—Booklist, on A Breath of Snow and Ashes “Features
all the passion and swashbuckling that fans of this historical fantasy series have come to expect.”—People, on Written in My Own Heart’s
Blood
Midnight Untamed: A Midnight Breed Novella Lara Adrian 2017-01-09
Kiss of Crimson Lara Adrian 2009-10-29 With one reckless, irresistible kiss, Dante binds Tess to himself for eternity... He comes to her
more dead than alive, a huge black-clad stranger mortally wounded and rapidly losing blood. As she struggles to save him, vet Tess Culver is
unaware that the man calling himself Dante is no man at all but one of the Breed, vampire warriors engaged in a desperate battle. But in a
single erotically-charged moment Tess is plunged into his world - a shifting, shadowed place where bands of Rogue vampires stalk the night,
cutting a swathe of terror. Haunted by visions of a dark future, Dante lives and fights like there is no tomorrow. Tess is a complication he
does not need - and yet his touch has awakened in her hidden gifts and desires and a hunger she never knew she possessed... and bonded by
blood, Dante and Tess must work together to overcome the deadliest of enemies.
The Mammoth Book of Paranormal Romance 2 Trisha Telep 2010-10-28 If love transcends all boundaries, paranormal romance is its natural
conclusion. Over twenty tales from some of the hottest names in romantic fiction to transport you to fantastical worlds in which mythical
beasts, magical creatures of all shapes and sizes, heart-stoppingly handsome ghosts, angels and mortals with extra-sensory powers live out
extraordinary desires. Includes stories from Lara Adrian, Ava Gray, Sharon Shinn, Robin D. Owens, Karen Chance and many more. Praise for MBO
Paranormal Romance: 'Paranormal romance readers are in for a treat with this amazing collection!' Kresley Cole, New York Times bestselling
author
Midnight Breed Series Collection (Kiss of Midnight, Kiss of Crimson, Veil of Midnight, Taken by Midnight) Adrian Lara 2011-08-01
Plymouth Rock Chickens H. H. Stoddard 2016-08-01 This special re-print edition of H.H. Stoddard's "Plymouth Rocks: How to Mate and Rear
Them" contains a treasure trove of information on the Plymouth Rock Chickens. Written in 1880, this classic text on the Plymouth Rock
contains everything a person would want to know about the history and general characteristics of the Plymouth Rocks, as well as how to breed
and raise them. Note: This edition is a perfect facsimile of the original edition and is not set in a modern typeface. As a result, some
type characters and images might suffer from slight imperfections or minor shadows in the page background.
The Book of Lies Aleister Crowley 2018-01-23 Aleister CrowleyÕs The Book of Lies is an important and complex work of occultism. Deciphering
its many layers of hidden meaning requires a little patience and more than a beginnerÕs knowledge of Thelema. For those interested in
passing beyond the initiate stage, the reward offered by a deeper understanding of this challenging text is well worth the effort. This new
2018 edition of The Book of Lies from Kismet Publishing restores all of CrowleyÕs original text, including the important keys, sigils and
diagrams often omitted from reprints.
Midnight Rising Lara Adrian 2010-01-28 In a world of shadows and consuming passions, desire is the deadliest weapon... Fuelled by pain and
rage over a shattering betrayal, the warrior Rio has pledged his life to the war against the Rogues. He will let nothing stand in his way least of all a mortal woman who carries a secret power. But now an ancient evil has been awakened and a new darkness is on the rise. For
journalist Dylan Alexander, it began in Prague, where suddenly she is at the centre of a gathering storm of violence and secrets. But
nothing is as dangerous as the scarred, lethally seductive man who appears from the shadows to plunge her into his world of dark desire and
endless night. Very soon Dylan will have to choose: leave Rio's midnight realm, or risk everything for the man who has shown her infinite
pleasures of the heart...
Sophie's World Jostein Gaarder 2010-07-15 The international bestseller about life, the universe and everything. When 14-year-old Sophie
encounters a mysterious mentor who introduces her to philosophy, mysteries deepen in her own life. Why does she keep getting postcards
addressed to another girl? Who is the other girl? And who, for that matter, is Sophie herself? To solve the riddle, she uses her new
knowledge of philosophy, but the truth is far stranger than she could have imagined. A phenomenal worldwide bestseller, SOPHIE'S WORLD sets
out to draw teenagers into the world of Socrates, Descartes, Spinoza, Hegel and all the great philosophers. A brilliantly original and
fascinating story with many twists and turns, it raises profound questions about the meaning of life and the origin of the universe.
Darker After Midnight Lara Adrian 2012-01-26 The climactic novel in Lara Adrian's New York Times bestselling Midnight Breed series Darker
After Midnight invites readers to enter a thrillingly sensual world where danger meets desire. After existing in secret for many centuries,
maintaining a fragile peace with the humans who walk beside them, unaware, one single act of retaliation has put the entire vampire nation
at risk of discovery. And it falls to the Order - a select society of Breed warriors pledged to protect their own and humankind alike - to
stop Dragos, the power-hungry vampire at the centre of the conflict, before his lust for domination can explode into catastrophe. At the
centre of the Order's quest is Stirling Chase, a troubled Breed warrior whose biggest conflict is the one he wages against his own savage
nature. With addiction beckoning him towards eternal darkness, Chase's path to redemption lies in the hands of a mysterious and beautiful
young woman who may be something much more than she seems... Praise for the Midnight Breed Series: 'Evocative, enticing, erotic' - J R Ward
'Adrenaline-fuelled, sizzlingly sexy, darkly intense... addictively readable series' - Chicago Tribune 'A gut-wrenchingly new paranormal
series by hot talent Adrian... terrific supernatural entertainment' - Romantic Times Smart, sexy and compelling' - Fresh Fiction
Midnight Breed Bundle: 3 Stories by Lara Adrian Lara Adrian 2017-03-28 Tempted by Midnight Once, they lived in secret alongside mankind.
Now, emerged from the shadows, the Breed faces enemies on both sides—human and vampire alike. No one knows that better than Lazaro Archer,
one of the eldest, most powerful of his kind. His beloved Breedmate and family massacred by a madman twenty years ago, Lazaro refuses to
open his heart again. Sworn to his duty as the leader of the Order’s command center in Italy, the last thing the hardened warrior wants is
to be tasked with the rescue and safekeeping of an innocent woman in need of his protection. But when a covert mission takes a deadly wrong
turn, Lazaro finds himself in the unlikely role of hero with a familiar, intriguing beauty he should not desire, but cannot resist. Melena
Walsh has never forgotten the dashing Breed male who saved her life as a child. But the chivalrous hero of her past is in hard contrast to
the embittered, dangerous man on whom her safety now depends. And with an unwanted—yet undeniable—desire igniting between them, Melena fears
that Lazaro’s protection may come at the price of her heart… Stroke of Midnight Born to a noble Breed lineage steeped in exotic ritual and
familial duty, vampire warrior Jehan walked away from the luxurious trappings of his upbringing in Morocco to join the Order’s command
center in Rome. But when a generations-old obligation calls Jehan home, the reluctant desert prince finds himself thrust into an unwanted
handfasting with Seraphina, an unwilling beauty who’s as determined as he is to resist the antiquated pact between their families. Yet as
intent as they are to prove their incompatibility, neither can deny the attraction that ignites between them. And as Jehan and Seraphina
fight to resist the calling of their blood, a deadly enemy seeks to end their uneasy truce before it even begins…. Midnight Untamed The
mission was supposed to be simple. Infiltrate an enemy’s stronghold outside Rome and eliminate its leader. For a Breed warrior as lethal as
Ettore Selvaggio, AKA “Savage”, stealth assassinations are only one of his many cold-hearted specialties. But the last thing Savage expects
to find behind enemy lines—in his target’s bed—is a woman he once adored. It’s been years since Savage last saw beautiful Arabella Genova.
Years he’s strived to banish to his past, along with the fierce desire he once felt toward Bella . . . and the irresistible calling of her
blood that stirs in him even now, despite the fact that she belongs to another male. But when fate throws Savage and Bella together again in
a race for their lives, will his long-lost love prove to be the one woman he can’t live without, or the perfect weapon to destroy him?
Night's Blaze Donna Grant 2015-03-31 That one simple kiss slayed him as nothing in his very, very long life had ever done. It physically
hurt him to release her and turn his back on everything she offered, but it was for the best. A KING WHO WALKS IN DARKNESS The Rhys who has
existed for centuries is gone. Stripped of his ability to shapeshift, Rhys can no longer embody the majestic, powerful dragon he was at
birth. Cut off from his heritage by one of his own, this Dragon King must remain a man, haunted by demons who torment his every waking
moment. The darkness would swallow him whole...except a woman so beautiful and haunted becomes the one beam of light in his world... A
DESIRE THAT WILL NOT BE DENIED Lily Ross is taking the first step in building a new life for herself. Still reeling from a relationship that
nearly broke her spirit, Lily is wary of her attraction to brawny, brooding Rhys. The passion burning so brightly between them is a potent
temptation, but any entanglement is destined to end in disaster. Yet when a spectre from Lily's past threatens their growing bond, Rhys is
forced to choose with his heart, or lose this woman who has become his one chance at salvation...in Donna Grant's newest Dark Kings novel,
Night's Blaze.

Run to You Lara Adrian 2019-01-29 Combat veteran Gabriel Noble survived the war overseas, but the stoic Baine International security
specialist is in for the fight of his life when he's tasked with bodyguarding beautiful lingerie designer Evelyn Beckham. RUN TO YOU is a
sizzling, emotional new standalone contemporary romance set in Lara Adrian's bestselling 100 Series story world
JOURNAL OF HORTICULTURE AND COTTAGE GARDENER 1872
The Outlander Series 8-Book Bundle Diana Gabaldon 2015-10-13 The inspiration for the hit series on Starz, Diana Gabaldon’s acclaimed
Outlander novels blend rich historical fiction with riveting adventure and a truly epic love story. Now, with this convenient eight-volume
eBook bundle, discover the novels that have won Gabaldon millions of fans and introduced readers to the brilliant Claire Randall and valiant
Highlander Jamie Fraser: OUTLANDER DRAGONFLY IN AMBER VOYAGER DRUMS OF AUTUMN THE FIERY CROSS A BREATH OF SNOW AND ASHES AN ECHO IN THE BONE
WRITTEN IN MY OWN HEART’S BLOOD The year is 1946. Claire Randall is a British ex-combat nurse on a postwar second honeymoon with her husband
in the Scottish Highlands. Walking alone one afternoon, she passes through a circle of standing stones and is hurled back in time to a
Scotland simmering with war in the year of our Lord 1743. Catapulted into an intrigue of rival clans and rising armies that threatens her
life, she’s obliged to wed Jamie Fraser, a gallant young Scots warrior, as the only way to survive. Thus begins a series of unrivaled
storytelling that has become a modern classic. Praise for Diana Gabaldon’s Outlander novels “Marvelous and fantastic adventures, romance,
sex . . . perfect escape reading.”—San Francisco Chronicle, on Outlander “History comes deliciously alive on the page.”—New York Daily News,
on Outlander “Gabaldon is a born storyteller. . . . The pages practically turn themselves.”—The Arizona Republic, on Dragonfly in Amber
“Triumphant . . . Her use of historical detail and a truly adult love story confirm Gabaldon as a superior writer.”—Publishers Weekly, on
Voyager “Unforgettable characters . . . richly embroidered with historical detail.”—The Cincinnati Post, on Drums of Autumn “A grand
adventure written on a canvas that probes the heart, weighs the soul and measures the human spirit across [centuries].”—CNN, on The Fiery
Cross “The large scope of the novel allows Gabaldon to do what she does best, paint in exquisite detail the lives of her
characters.”—Booklist, on A Breath of Snow and Ashes “Features all the passion and swashbuckling that fans of this historical fantasy series
have come to expect.”—People, on Written in My Own Heart’s Blood
Edge of Dawn Lara Adrian 2013-02-26 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER In this pulse-pounding and thrillingly sensual novel, Lara Adrian returns to
the mesmerizing world of the Midnight Breed, following new characters into a dark future where an uneasy peace can unravel into war—and a
great betrayal can mask an all-consuming love. Twenty years after the terror of First Dawn—when mankind learned that vampires lived secretly
among them—the threat of violence reigns as the two species struggle to coexist. The only group preserving the fragile harmony is the Order,
an elite cadre of Breed warriors dedicated to protecting humans and vampires alike. And in this precarious world of torn loyalties and
shattered trust, Mira, a fiery squad captain, finds that every fight bears an intensely personal cost. Raised among the Order, Mira has
always believed in the warrior’s code of swift—and even lethal—justice. But the one thing she desires more than the Order’s hard-won
acceptance is Kellan Archer, a sexy but troubled Breed fighter. In love with him since childhood, Mira once broke through his tough exterior
during an unexpected night of rapture, but the next day he mysteriously disappeared, never to return. Kellan didn’t think he would ever see
Mira again—or have to confront the truth of why he left. After abandoning the Order years ago, he now leads a band of human rebels intent on
carrying out their own vigilante rule of law. Yet a high-profile kidnapping assignment brings him face-to-face with the past he sought to
avoid, and the striking woman he has tried desperately to forget. And as tensions mount and the risk of bloodshed grows, Kellan and Mira
must take sides—between the competing missions that dominate their lives, and the electrifying passion that claims their hearts. BONUS: This
edition includes an excerpt from Lara Adrian's Crave the Night. Praise for Edge of Dawn “With an Adrian novel, readers are assured of plenty
of dangerous thrills and passionate chills.”—RT Book Reviews “The eleventh installment in Adrian’s strikingly original Midnight Breed series
delivers an abundance of nail-biting suspenseful chills, red-hot sexy thrills, an intricately built world, and realistically complicated and
conflicted protagonists, whose happily-ever-after ending proves to be all the sweeter after what they endure to get there.”—Booklist
(starred review) “Adrian has always been an impeccable writer, but as I started reading this book, I was reminded of just how amazing and
talented she is. She paints a vivid picture for every scene, delves deeper into each character until readers know everything about them, and
writes some of the best action sequences I've encountered in a long time. . . . Make no mistake, Lara Adrian is one of the premier authors
of paranormal romance and with this book, she proves it! . . . Edge of Dawn is a game changer—a book that will revolutionize the way readers
see the Midnight Breed world and stir up some excitement! Filled with angst, tortured hearts, above all, selfless love, Edge of Dawn will
break your hearts and mend them back up again.”—Fresh Fiction “A spine tingling thrill ride for both old and new fans alike . . . Edge of
Dawn is one of the few stories that deserve more than a five star rating.”—Night Owl Reviews “Well worth waiting for . . . Adrian once again
engulfs her readers in a world or Breed loyalty, fierce passion and emotional overload. . . . The complexity of the plot will leave you
stunned to say the least and in my case, left wondering what will happen next. . . . I guarantee you will be begging for more.”—Guilty
Pleasures Book Reviews
Throne of Glass eBook Bundle Sarah J. Maas 2020-12-03 One of the best fantasy book series of the past decade - Time Magazine When magic has
gone from the world and a vicious king rules from his throne of glass, an assassin comes to the castle. She is a prisoner, but if she can
defeat twenty-three killers, thieves, and warriors in a competition to find the greatest assassin in the land, she will become the king's
champion and earn her freedom. But the evil she encounters in the castle goes deep, and as dark forces gather on the horizon – forces which
threaten to destroy her entire world – the assassin must take her place in a fight greater than she could ever have imagined. This is the
epic, heart-stopping fantasy series that has turned #1 New York Times bestselling author Sarah J. Maas into a worldwide phenomenon. Fans new
and old will dive into this ebook bundle containing the whole series: Throne of Glass, Crown of Midnight, Heir of Fire, Queen of Shadows,
Empire of Storms, Tower of Dawn, the thrilling finale Kingdom of Ash, and the companion anthology The Assassin's Blade.
Crave The Night Lara Adrian 2014-08-05 She has no choice but to seek shelter in his arms... Ice-cold breed warrior Nathan is on a mission
for the Order to expose the members of a secret cabal called Opus Nostrum, comprised of both human and Breed members. But Nathan's
allegiance to the Order is challenged when his pursuit leads him to Martin Gates, the wealthy patriarch of a high society Breed family, and
the father of ethereal Jordana Gates, a woman far out of Nathan's league and one he craves like no other. A few weeks before the couple
shared an unexpected, stolen kiss... a kiss that Nathan is unable to forget. And soon Nathan and Jordana are swept into a passion that will
force him to choose between duty towards his Order brethren, and desire for the one woman he cannot resist. Praise for the Midnight Breed
series: 'An adrenalin-fuelled, sizzlingly sexy, darkly intense... addictively readable series.' Chicago Tribune. 'A gut-wrenching new
paranormal series by hot talent Adrian... terrific supernatural entertainment.' Romantic Times
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